
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

07/20 9th March 2020 

 
 

MURRAY ROAD ROADWORKS 
 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to inform residents of Christmas Island that 
Reseal of Roadworks will take place on Murray Road between Poon Saan Road and 
Silver City Road. 
 
Roadworks will commence in mid-March to the end of March and will take approximately 
2 weeks, allowing for the road to be swept of any lose stones. Traffic Management will 
be implemented during this time. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island apologises for any inconveniences. Thank you for your 
patience.    
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste,            
Mr Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) 
or Mob: 0439 215 306.  
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 
 


